
The Covanta trash incineration plant should not be exempted from rules regarding CO2 and pollutant 
emissions. 
 
Make the RIGHT choice to keep EVERYONE accountable for taking steps to save our planet and make it a 
healthier place for us and future generations to live.  
 
Abigail Haberman M.D. 
 


